
 
 
 

Addendum #1 
Solicitation # 21-03AA 

RFP for Special HUD Additional Allocation 
 
This addendum serves to notify all bidders of the following response to a submitted question: 
 
Q1. Do you have an anticipated date that costs could be incurred on contracts under this RFP? 
(noting that contracts sometimes lag, but costs can be incurred prior to that time based on ERR 
clearance) 
 
A1. The city expects to finalize award amounts and begin the contracting process in March 2021 
and applicants should plan to incur costs on April 1, 2021 or later. It is possible that costs 
incurred for a project between January 1, 2021 and March 31, 2021 could be eligible for 
reimbursement, however, it depends on the project circumstances. The city is required to 
follow federal regulations related to Environmental Review, Procurement, Prevailing Wage and 
other HUD requirements related to the expenditure of funds. Organizations are strongly 
encouraged to proceed with caution before expending any funds prior to award and contract 
execution. 
 
Posted: 1/19/2021 
 
 


